
TRI COUNTY JOINT MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF WATER RATE INCREASE 

 
The Tri County Joint Municipal Authority Board of Directors, at its regular monthly public 

meeting held on November 1, 2023, voted to increase rates for all water service customers. The rate 
increase is necessary due to state-wide regulatory fees, rising operating costs and the need to replace and 
repair the aging system infrastructure which can no longer be supported by the current rate structure. The 
new rates will take effect beginning for water service billed after February 1, 2024. The rate changes are 
as follows:  

 

 Current Increased   

 Rate Rate Increase 

    
Water Usage Charge Per 100 Gallons $0.85  $1.05  $0.20  

    
Residential Customer Base Rate - Billed Quarterly $55.00  $65.00  $10.00  

    
Commercial Customer Base Rates - Billed Monthly    
  One Inch Meter $50.00  $59.00  $9.00  

  One and One Half Inch Meter $125.00  $148.00  $23.00  

  Two Inch Meter $205.00  $242.00  $37.00  

  Three Inch Meter $375.00  $443.00  $68.00  

  Four Inch Meter $705.00  $833.00  $128.00  

  Six Inch Meter $1,145.00  $1,353.00  $208.00  

  Eight Inch Meter $1,800.00  $2,127.00  $327.00  
 

 

The Capital Improvement Fee billed quarterly will increase from the current rate of $7.75 to $10.00 
 
 
EFFECTIVE:         February 1, 2024 
 
For questions regarding this notice call 724-377-2211 
 


